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 Marking another milestone in her quest to become the new Second 
District Supervisor, on Thursday March 1st, Estelle Fennell filed her 

candidacy papers with Humboldt County Elections, officially becoming 
the first to do so in what promises to be a hard fought race. 

 
“In the months since I announced my campaign, the support I’ve 

received, both in endorsements and financial backing, have shown me 
that people want a change and have trust and confidence in my ability 

to provide the strong leadership and effective representation that is 

really needed for our 2nd District,” Estelle commented. 
 

With over 550 endorsements from individuals and the support of over 
70 local businesses and counting, Estelle is humbled by the 

outpouring, “Not a day passes without people approaching me on the 
street with encouragement, showing their support, contributing to my 

campaign.”  
 

With upcoming campaign kickoffs scheduled for the Benbow Inn on 
March 10 from 2 – 6 pm and at the Fortuna Veterans Memorial 

Building on March 14 from 5 – 8 pm, people will have a chance to 
enjoy good food and drink and meet Estelle in a relaxed setting. 

 
“ Leading up to the June 5th election, I will continue meeting with 

Community groups, Business Leaders and hundreds of people at their 

doors for one-on-one conversations about the many issues facing our 
district and County as a whole. 

 
“The thing I find most enjoyable about the campaign is talking with 

people, hearing their concerns, learning from them and letting them 
know as Supervisor, they can count on me to work with and for them 

and take a stand for our district and our future.” People can get in 
touch with Estelle at 707 923 1013 or www.EstelleFennell.org  
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